Activation message to advocates 
Subject line: Help repeal looming EPA rate hikes 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [First Name],
The EPA recently finalized the “Clean Power Plan,” a set of regulations which increases the cost of electricity.  However, EPA’s plan doesn’t work for rural America’s families and communities.  Higher electricity bills will hurt many families and slow economic growth.  
Stand with America’s Electric Cooperatives today to encourage your Members of Congress to take a stand! 
Join us today (hyperlink) by sending a powerful message to Washington.  The U.S. House and Senate recently launched an effort to repeal the “Clean Power Plan.”  Click here (hyperlink) to send your message to Congress and support the repeal of this costly plan. 
Send Your Message Today (hyperlink)  
Thank you for you continued support.
Sincerely,
America’s Electric Cooperatives 












Message from advocates to U.S. Senate  
Subject line: Please vote YES on S.J. Res. 23 and S.J. Res. 24 
Dear Senator [Last Name],
The EPA recently finalized the Clean Power Plan, one of the most aggressive and controversial rules in the history of federal environmental issues.  Now that the rule is final, we urge you to reject the Clean Power Plan and send EPA back to the drawing board.  
[Editable text section]
For the 42 million Americans who get power from electric cooperatives, the rule means higher electric bills, job losses, and less reliable service.  Electric co-ops worked with EPA over the last year to reduce the negative impacts of this rule.  In fact, supporters of electric cooperatives sent 1.2 million comments to the EPA on the proposal.
Please vote YES on S.J. Res. 23 and S.J. Res. 24.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely,













Message from advocates to the U.S. House 
Subject line: Please vote YES on H.J. Res. 71 and 72
Dear Representative [Last Name],
The EPA recently finalized the Clean Power Plan, one of the most aggressive and controversial rules in the history of federal environmental issues.  Now that the rule is final, we urge you to reject the Clean Power Plan and send EPA back to the drawing board.  
[Editable text section]
For the 42 million Americans who get power from electric cooperatives, the rule means higher electric bills, job losses, and less reliable service. Electric co-ops worked with EPA over the last year to reduce the negative impacts of this rule. In fact, supporters of electric cooperatives sent 1.2 million comments to the EPA on the proposal.
Please vote YES on H.J. Res. 71 and H.J. Res. 72.
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely,

